                                                                CASTILE UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST
                                                                      CHURCH COUNCIL MEETING
                                                                            May 22, 2022
The meeting was called to order by Moderator Dennis Miller at 11:03 AM.
There was an opening prayer by TP Tammy Lathan.
There were 22 present.
The minutes of the January 23, 2022 Annual Church Council meeting were read. Motion was made by Larry Rogers and seconded by Greg VanSlyke to approve the January 23, 2022 minutes as written. Motion was carried.
The following reports were given: 
Temporary Pastor: Tammy Lathan    
Church Treasurer: Beth Pond
Financial Secretary: Cindy Feroleto
Board of Elders: Larry Rogers
Worship Technology: Charles Miller
Board of Trustees: Mark Barber
Superintendent of Buildings and Grounds: Greg VanSlyke
Christian World Missions Committee: Debbie Beeman
Missions Treasurer: Mary Reagan
SERRV Treasurer: Mary Reagan
Food Pantry: Sally Bliss
Women’s Fellowship: Dawn Miller
Women’s Fellowship Treasurer: Cindy Feroleto
Pastoral Search Committee: Tyler King
NY Conference Delegate: Mary Reagan
GVA Delegate: Barbara Meyer
Motion was made by Steve Meyer, seconded by Beth Pond to accept all reports as given. Motion was carried.
Old Business:
Buildings and Grounds: Greg VanSlyke and Dennis Miller have put stone on the parking lot which has made for much improved drainage
Front Sign: The new sign was installed at the end of April. Marlene, Tammy and Dawn have been working with Brent on getting the sign to work correctly. There are a few glitches with the technology. The brightness can be adjusted through the computer. It is a work in progress. There have been several positive comments that it is a beautiful addition to our church property.
New Business:
Chicken Barbecue:  Larry has ordered the chicken. He will need some help the day of the barbecue.
Copier: A new Toshiba color copier has been ordered.
Thank you: TP Tammy Lathan gave a special thank you to Dennis & Dawn Miller for all the time spent on researching the sign, ordering the sign, preparing the spot for the sign, installing the sign, and still trying to clear up the glitches with the technology. Your church family appreciates all you do.
Dedication: The sign dedication will be June 26th.
The next church council meeting will be on July 24, 2022 immediately following the church service.
Motion was made by Barb Meyer,  seconded by Charles Miller to adjourn. Motion was carried. Meeting adjourned at 11:34 AM with the Lord’s Prayer led by TP Tammy Lathan.

Respectfully submitted,
Cindy Feroleto – Church Clerk

